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COMMITTEE MEMBERS NEEDED FOR MID-COUNTY GROUNDWATER AGENCY 
 
Soquel (June 5, 2017) -The Santa Cruz Mid-County Groundwater Agency (MGA) is looking for 

volunteers to serve on its Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) Advisory Committee. 

Applications for Committee members will be accepted from June 5 through July 20, 2017. A 

public meeting will be held on June 29, 2017 from 7-9 PM at Congregational Church of Soquel, 

4951 Soquel Dr. Soquel CA to provide the public with more information about the MGA and the 

role of the GSP Advisory Committee. 

The GSP Advisory Committee will assist with planning the Santa Cruz Mid-County Basin’s 

future. The Committee’s purpose is to make groundwater sustainability recommendations to the 

MGA Board. Committee members will review technical information, give advice on Basin 

sustainability goals, plan objectives, project funding, plan implementation, and other topics as 

identified by the Committee and the Board. The time commitment will vary and is expected to 

take 10 hours per month from September 2017 through July 2019. 

 

The Mid-County Groundwater Agency was formed in 2016 in response to California’s 

Sustainable Groundwater Management Act of 2014, which requires groundwater basins be 

sustainably managed by 2040. The Mid-County Groundwater Agency is responsible for 

managing the Santa Cruz Mid-County Basin, which is in critical overdraft. 

  

For more information on the GSP Advisory Committee contact Darcelle Pruitt, Senior Planner 

for the Mid-County Groundwater Agency at (831) 662-2052 or at dpruitt@cfscc.org. For more 

information on the Mid-County Groundwater Agency visit http://www.midcountygroundwater.org/ 
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